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December 14, 2017

Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 N. fruit Street, Suite 10
ConcordNR 03301
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Re: DW 17-183; Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.
Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. for Financini Approval

Dear Ms. Rowland:

On behalf of our client, Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. we request that you please add the
following service contacts to the above-captioned matter service list:

Mr. Larry Goodhue, e-mail address: laffy.goodhue(dpennichuck.com
Mr. Donald Ware, e-mail address: donald.ware@pennichuck.com
Ms. Carol Ann Rowe, e-mail address: carolann.howe@pennichuck.com
Mr. Jay Kerrigan, e-mail address: jay.kerrigan@pennichuck.com

Thank you for your nce. Please let me know ifyou have any questions.
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National Impact. Uniquely New Hampshire.
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